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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

COMMISSION ON
HISPANIC AFFAIRS

[Filed February 8, 2024, 12:29 p.m.]

Due to unforeseen circumstances beyond our control, the Washing-
ton state commission on Hispanic affairs must cancel its upcoming pub-
lic board meeting:

Public board meeting, on Friday, February 9, 2024, at 10:00 - 
11:00 p.m., via Zoom is CANCELLED.
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